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October 9, 2023 
 
Dear friends, 
 
As we embark on our annual stewardship campaign let us remember that stewardship is not 
just about financial contributions, but about utilizing our time, talents, and treasures for the 
glory of God and the betterment of both our church and community.  A church needs new 
ideas, creative people who will lead, and volunteers to keep our ministries focused on our 
community. 
 
Rooted in Abundance is our annual stewardship theme, reminding us that we have been 
blessed with an abundance of resources and opportunities.  Let us embrace this theme and 
use our unique gifts to strengthen our church and make a positive impact on the lives of 
others.  By sharing our time, talents, and financial contributions, we can create a sense of 
belonging, foster love and compassion, and support the mission and ministry of All Saints’. 
 
I invite you to broadly consider how you can contribute to our church’s mission and ministry.  
Together, let us cultivate a spirit of gratitude and generosity, knowing that our contributions 
will bear fruit in the lives of others.  Thank you for your continued support and dedication to 
All Saints’. 
 
In gratitude, 
 
 
 
Cathy Fitzpatrick 
Senior Warden 
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